
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 6 Abd El Rahman El Raffie St.  
 Mohandeseen, Cairo, Egypt 
 Telephone: 33372656 / 0123916773 
 

Monday, November 21st, 2011 
 
Re: No School from November 27th and November 28th. 
 
Dear Parents,          
 
We would like to inform you that there will be NO SCHOOL from Thurs. Nov. 24 – Mon. Nov. 28.  
Thursday is Thanksgiving and Monday schools are closed for elections, so we have decided to add Sunday 
due to the unsettled situation in the country.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the first Parent-Teacher Meeting on Dec. 1st  from 12:00 – 2:30 pm. 

 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Hoda Soliman 
    Principal 
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